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Beirut: 03 August, 2020 

Ref: 2020080301 

To:  Members National Federations/Associations  
      FIBA Asia 
 
 

  Subject: FIBA Asia Board Meeting Decisions 
 
 
Dear Friends, 
 
FIBA Asia Board had its virtual meeting on 21st July 2020. 
 
Besides recognizing and approving the partnership agreement with Asia League Limited for establishing a 
club league in East-Asia, the Board adjusted FIBA Asia Calendar 2020-2021 due to the COVID-19 situation. 
 
In case of Calendar 2020 the Board decided:  

1. To postpone FIBA U18 Women’s Asian Championship and reschedule it during January-April 2021 
period. The dates will be coordinated with the host national federation, Basketball Sport Association 
of Thailand. 

2. To postpone FIBA U18 Asian Championship and reschedule it during January-April 2021 period. The 
dates will be coordinated with the host Basketball Federation of India. 

3. To cancel the Qualification Rounds for FIBA Women’s Asia Cup 2021. Accordingly, the scheduled 
games for Window 1 in Nov. 2020 and Window 2 in Feb. 2021 will not take place.  
FIBA Women’s Asia Cup 2021 will be played as scheduled with the format it was used to be played 
in its previous editions.  

4. To accept the request of FIBA Asia commercial partners for FIBA Asia Champion Cup - Guangzhou 
Wanda  Sports Development Co. Limited  to cancel FIBA Asia Champions Cup 2020 due to the current 
COVID 19 situation. 

All the events and championships in 2021 will be organized as originally scheduled. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 

 
Hagop Khajirian 
FIBA Executive Director-Asia 
 
 
Distribution: 
Sheikh Saud Bin Ali Al-Thani, President – FIBA Asia 
Andreas Zagklis, Secretary General – FIBA  
 
 


